West Marshall Community School District is pleased to announce Mr.
Jake Randall as the NEW High School Principal beginning July 1st.

This comes following the resignation of Mr. Kristian Einsweiler who accepted the High School
Principal role in Nevada last week.

Mr. Randall will be starting his 4th year at West Marshall coming from Johnston CSD as a
secondary math teacher and most recently the 4th-8th grade principal at West Marshall.

“| am pleased to provide my services to a community that helped shape who I've become and
support students, families and staff equal to that of grades 4-8, but now through the lens of the
high school principal role®, Randall stated.

As we work with Jake to transition into his new role at the high school, Mr. Jacy Large noted, I
commend Mr. Randall for his interest and willingness to take on this new role. His ability as a
leader has been proven and continues to grow daily. Facing adversity and finding a resolution in a
positive way is a key strength Jake brings to the table.”
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